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Dear Resident, 

RE: Woodland Road assessment works 

Following on from the letter dated 12 March 2015, I am writing to the residents of Woodland Road to 

provide you with information regarding the assessment works planned for your area. 

These works are planned to commence from Wednesday 25 March 2015, and will involve the installation 

of a number of soil vapour monitoring wells along the street. The majority of works on Woodland Road 

will occur on public property. Property owners where land access is required have already been 

contacted by the EPA. 

The assessment work will involve the installation of soil vapour probes in tighter clusters an than the 

previous assessment program. This will allow the EPA’s consultant Fyfe Pty Ltd to better understand the 

local conditions and validate the results for properties in the area with a current safe predicted indoor air 

level below 2 µg/m3 (micrograms of TCE per cubic metre). 

These works will not change the safe (non-detect) for your property. 

The results of the assessment work are anticipated in July 2015, and copies of the report detailing the 

findings will be made available on the EPA website. Residents will be advised when this becomes 

available. 

While the assessment work is occurring, you can expect to see a small team working along the street 

intermittently over the next 2 – 3 weeks, to identify locations, install vapour probes and collect samples. 

Some local traffic management may be in place during this time, however street access will be 

maintained.  

Should you have any further questions regarding the planned assessment work, please do not hesitate 

to contact me on 1800 770 174 or email tim.saul@epa.sa.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely         

          

Tim Saul 

MANAGER STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT 
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